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NEXT MEETING: THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 6:00 PM THE FISH DOCK RESTAURANT
Our new Chairman, Matt Felion, along with the new Executive Board, are off to a running start! Come and hear the plans
for our future and pick a task to volunteer for. Bring friends!

As always, our Executive Board will meet before the General Membership meeting, at 5:30. Anyone is welcome to listen
in, but only Board members may vote.

This could be yours!
Thanks to a generous donation from Jonathan
Chubb, this limited edition Georgia Bulldogs
football could be yours to display or give to
someone you love. Raffle tickets will be $5 each or
3 for $10. The first opportunity to buy tickets will be
at the April 13th meeting. The raffle will continue
through the Blessing of the Fleet.

Blessing of the Fleet–We’ll be there!
Your McIntosh County Republican Party will have a booth at the Blessing on April 21-23rd in Darien. Treasurer Bill
Johnson has volunteered to coordinate this booth, and he will need a lot of people to help on those days. Please
volunteer at our next meeting or contact Bill at 912-266-7159. It’s a great opportunity to meet folks who share our views
and to sell our raffle tickets. Find out more about the event at https://darienmcintoshchamber.com/blessing-of-the-fleet/ or
see the video from WTOC at https://www.wtoc.com/2023/03/31/darien-preparing-55th-blessing-fleet/

Are you a member of the McIntosh County Republican Party?
Many people receive this Newsletter who are not official members of the party. That’s okay! But we do wish people would join and pay
the $25 annual dues. If you are interested, please complete the attached membership application and send money our way. You can
come to the next meeting and pay, send a check to the address on the application, or join at our booth at the Blessing of the Fleet. Our
expenses are modest, but so is our bank balance. Dues are our major source of income. Please help by becoming official!

https://darienmcintoshchamber.com/blessing-of-the-fleet/
https://www.wtoc.com/2023/03/31/darien-preparing-55th-blessing-fleet/


Your new Executive Board:
Pictured are our new officers who were elected for the
2023 to 2025 term at our March 11th convention. Left to
right are

● Sergeant at Arms: Billy Johnson
● Assistant Treasurer: Mike Mock
● Treasurer: Bill Johnson
● Assistant Secretary: Niki Alford Glenn
● Secretary: Linda Gravitt
● 2nd Vice Chairman: Tim Gardner
● 1st Vice Chairman: Linda Daniels
● Chairman: Matt Felion

Your new Precinct Chairs elected on March 11:
Pictured left to right:

● Precinct 1: Beverly Gardner
● Precinct 2: Niki Alford Glenn
● Precinct 3: Lonnie Teague
● Precinct 4: Emily Holcomb

The GAGOP First Congressional District Convention will
be on April 22nd. The location will be Christ Church Camden, at 250 Lake Pointe Drive,
Kingsland, GA 31548. Our MCRP delegates and alternates have been pre-registered, but
anyone is welcome to come and see what’s happening. The cost for guests is $30.

The doors will open at 8:30AM for those who did not pre-register and the doors will be locked
precisely at 10:00 AM. No one will be allowed into the convention hall after 10:00 AM. Coffee,
Orange Juice, Soft Drinks and Water along with Doughnuts and Pastries will be provided, but
no lunch will be served. The intention is to be finished with all convention business early

enough to allow you to eat lunch in the area, before your drive home, or in our case, to drive back to Darien for The
Blessing of the Fleet!


